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Project Update – Plains Road Sewer Line Reconstruction 

Date: 11/14/2024 

Work for the week of 11/11/2024 

Work began on Monday and after a one-day delay, we have been back on site this week. Starting down 

at the Route 7 intersection, temp pipe has been installed and the first sewer structure was placed.  

Relocation of the water main has been occurring Wednesday and Thursday as it conflicts with the new 

sewer line.  This work will be completed on Thursday. 

The second structure will be set then work will run parallel with Pains Rd underneath the concrete 

sidewalk.  Green Mountain Power will be on site Friday to hold the power pole that we need to dig past.  

Expect one way traffic along Plains Road the second half of this week. Flaggers on Plains Road and the 

Dollar General entrance will be stationed for these days. 

Work for the week of 11/18/2024 

Work for next week will be more pipe and sewer structure installation along the south eastern edge of 

Plains Road.  Expect one way traffic with flaggers each day.  Also, there will be more clean up behind the 

piping crew to help stabilize the job site after the pipe has been installed.  Be aware of bumps as we 

temporarily patch the road and driveways.   

Continue to be aware of construction equipment and dump trucks making sudden stops, transporting 

materials and stopping traffic intermittently.  Pipe, concrete structures and materials will be transported 

from our staging area to the site as needed with a loader, so please stay alert. 

Another update will be provided early next week and will detail further updates or any changes to this 

schedule 

 

Thank-you, 

 


